St Paul's Music Supporters Group Report – October 2017

General Meeting held 9th October 2017

A very busy few weeks for MSG.

10th September – Junior School Concert. Showcase of all the junior ensembles and choirs. MSG sold drinks/chips and lollies and held a fundraising raffle.

6th October – SPS Fest. An extended format over 3 days this year with various fun events held throughout the school. This concluded with the traditional competition on Friday evening with many bands and solo/duo performances. Due to the weather the event was moved from outside Tooth to the Walker Centre. MSG ran a bbq selling sausages and burgers. MSG donated the cash prizes for the winners.

13th October – Spring Music Celebration. A new event bringing together all middle and senior school ensembles and choirs. The Walker Centre looked stunning with the audience sat at decorated tables and surrounded by 3 stages of performers. MSG ran a bar/soft drinks and chips/chocolate and a fund raising 100 board. BYO snacks and food also allowed. The evening also included a celebration of the departing yr 12 music students with a gift and presentation by Dr Browning.

The 3 events have resulted in net funds raised of \$2098.

Karen Mellor

MSG President